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	STUDENT SPOTLIGHT
Graduation Gala: Texas Tech hosts winter commencement ceremonies at USA
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Some 2,380 Texas Tech students, including 110 from the College of Agricultural Sciences and Natural Resources, received diplomas at the university’s commencement ceremonies Saturday (Dec. 17) at the United Spirit Arena in Lubbock.  more »
 
FACULTY NOTES
Texas Tech Horn Professor, wildlife scientist Warren Ballard dies at 64
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Warren Ballard, a widely-published author and nationally-recognized professor in Texas Tech University’s Department of Natural Resources Management has died. He was 64. He passed away quietly at his Lubbock home this morning (Jan. 12) after a long illness.  more »
Smith selects CASNR Assistant Dean Cindy Akers for integrated scholar honor
[image: image5.jpg]


CASNR’s Assistant Dean for Academic and Student Programs has been named a 2011 Texas Tech Integrated Scholar by the university’s Office of the Provost. Cindy Akers, who also serves as a professor in agricultural communications, was recognized for her outstanding research, teaching and service through the annual selection process.  more »
UPCOMING EVENTS

Venison tamale sale launched by Association of Natural Resource Scientists
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It’s tamale time in Texas Tech’s Department of Natural Resources Management, specifically venison tamales. Members of Tech’s Association of Natural Resource Scientists will be selling the regional treats for the next few weeks.  more »
  Spring Break

     March 10 -18, 2012
  Invitational FFA & 4-H Judging  

Contests

     March 31, 2012

     Lubbock, Texas


  Area FFA Judging Contests

     April 14, 2012

     Lubbock, Texas
  State FFA & District 4-H  

     Judging Contests

     April 21, 2012

     Lubbock, Texas


  Last Class Day
     May 8, 2012

	

	
	Protracted drought cuts deeply into Texas quail numbers: Texas Tech study
The drought and a killing heat that gripped Texas for the better part of a year has sharply reduced quail numbers with the die-off of adult game birds ratcheting up into the hundreds of thousands, followed by pint-sized chick reproduction reports. A new study of 28 ranches covering 1.6 million acres by Texas Tech wildlife biologists has found a 40 percent decrease in last year’s covey count.  more »
Now Trending; AEC’s Meyers brings social media giant Twitter to classroom
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While a national survey found that only a slim slice of U.S. university instructors use Twitter – that most popular of short-form messaging – some Texas Tech professors have no qualms about jumping aboard the social media express.  more »
CASNR Career Expo set for Feb. 7 at Texas Tech Student Union Ballroom
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Texas Tech’s College of Agricultural Sciences and Natural Resources will host a Spring Career Expo from 10 a.m. to 2 p.m. on Tuesday (Feb. 7) at the university’s Student Union Ballroom. This year’s Expo features company representatives from more than 30 businesses eager to meet and schedule Tech students for potential interviews.  more »
 In Profile: Mental toughness, training helps Amelia Sidumo face challenges
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Coming from a country where more than 80 percent of the population works in agriculture, Mozambique-native Amelia Sidumo grew up in an environment where traditional agriculture serves as the main source for food and income. The plant and soil science doctoral student knows her country’s farmers face huge challenges.  more »
Sears Seals the Deal, CASNR alum takes second world title at national rodeo
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Lindsay Sears, a 2004 graduate of Texas Tech’s Department of Agricultural and Applied Economics, won her second barrel-racing world title in four years last Saturday (Dec. 10) at the Wrangler National Finals Rodeo in Las Vegas’ Thomas & Mack Center.  more »
Crunch Time; PSS’s Jason Woodward named state peanut specialist
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Jason Woodward, an associate professor with Texas Tech’s Department of Plant and Soil Science has been named state peanut specialist for Texas, one of the top peanut-producing states in the nation.  more »
 

CASNR alum Mike Gilbert receives Texas Tech Distinguished Alumni Award
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The Texas Tech Alumni Association will honor College of Agricultural Sciences and Natural Resources alumnus Mike Gilbert with a Distinguished Alumni Award during a Nov. 11 reception at the Merket-McKenzie Alumni Center. Gilbert is currently president of Bayer Cotton Seed International and Global Head of Plant Breeding and Trait Development.  more »
Slideshow: LA class reveals new designs for freshening Tech’s Dairy Barn
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Dairy Barn Redesign. Today, Texas Tech’s Dairy Barn is used for nothing more than a historical structure. Some CASNR professionals are looking to change this. For instance this month Charles Klein, an associate professor of landscape architecture, assigned a class project to renovate area to 19 students in his site design course. Take a closer look at their best-in-class ideas.   Learn More >>
Natural resources experts add to South-Central Climate Science Center study
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Texas Tech is now part of a broad-based scientific consortium that will make up the newly formed ‘South-Central Climate Science Center’ to study the impacts of climate change on our natural resources and environment. The entity, created by the U.S. Department of the Interior, covers Texas, Oklahoma and New Mexico.  more »
Texas Tech judging teams start season strong at Denver’s National Western
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Texas Tech’s meat, wool and livestock judging teams once again proved they’re one of the most consistent and competitive programs in the nation at this month’s National Western Stock Show and Rodeo held in Denver.  more »
   The Thread: CASNR caps and tees crank up style; updated AEC shirt unveiled

The broad diversity of student organizations within Texas Tech’s College of Agricultural Sciences and Natural Resources can be seen in its eclectic variety of specialty T-shirts. From blazing reds to subdued beige, the shirts reflect in interests, pride and deep down belief that, “From Here, It’s Possible.” Learn More >>
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